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Madelynn Thomas Student at  
Anson County Early College  
Attends the Washington Youth Tour 
 

As many as 1,500 high school students nationally are invited to spend a 
week in Washington, D.C. as part of the National Rural Electric 
Cooperative Youth Tour. All area rising juniors and seniors whose home is 
served by Pee Dee Electric are eligible to compete for an all-expense paid 
trip to the nation's capital. 

This year Madelynn Thomas from Anson County Early College  
was selected to attend this wonderful program.  During this trip Madelynn 
was able to enjoy a variety of unique experiences as she cruised  
the Potomac River, visited the Washington National Cathedral, toured the 
U.S. Capitol, and explored many other historical monuments and  
museums around the city. 

Madelynn also got to meet with other youth from across the country and 
legislative contacts. 

This is a great experience for high school students and we are excited    
that Madelynn got to participate this year and represent Anson  
County Early College!

affects 

SAT 
TEST
The SAT will be given at Anson High School on the following 

dates for the 2023-2024 school year:   

OCT. 5, 2024  •  NOV. 2, 2024  •  MARCH 8, 2025
Please note that the SAT is now digital.


